Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Household Support Fund (HSF) vouchers
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

The effectiveness of the Vouchers Sent
This part of your request is not valid, as it regards an opinion as opposed to recorded information held.  The FOI Act requires you to ask for identifiable recorded information held by the public authority.
The Dates and number of complaints HSF and Council have received regarding Vouchers

We have received three complaints in total regarding vouchers. One was received in November 2023, and two received in April 2024.

The Number of Vouchers issued to HSF/Council Claimants remaining Unpaid or Unclaimed

This part of your request is refused, because we do not hold this information in recorded form. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

